
From: Social Security Administration, Office of External Affairs <oea.net.post@ssa.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/22/2016 5:57:03 PM
Subject: Two weeks until National my Social Security Week

Dear Colleague,

For more than 80 years, Social Security has helped secure today and tomorrow with information, to 
your changing needs and lifestyles.

National my Social Security Week, April 4 -  13, 2016, is just two weeks away!

There's still time to:

Visit our toolkit page

Share our materials with your audiences

Support our Thunderclap Campaign for Check Your Statement Day, April 7, 2016 

Consider emailing us about hosting a my Social Security signup event

Thank you for helping us educate the public about planning thoughtfully for retirement!

Sincerely,

J. Jioni Palmer
Associate Commissioner for External Affairs
(T) 410-965-1804
@SSAOutreach

Help secure your today and tomorrow.
Open a my Social Security account at www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount.

Stay Connected with Social Security:

For the latest Social Security News, check out the latest edition of the Social Security Update.

myRA makes saving for retirement easy.

mailto:oea.net.post@ssa.gov
mailto:Social%20Security%20Administration,%20Office%20of%20External%20Affairs%20%3Coea.net.post@ssa.gov%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://SSA.pr-optout.com/Tracking.aspx?Data=HHL%3d%3a164%3d9-%3eLCE1%3b%2b43.LP%3f%40083%3a&RE=IN&RI=1877039&Preview=False&DistributionActionID=322209&Action=Follow+Link
http://SSA.pr-optout.com/Tracking.aspx?Data=HHL%3d%3a164%3d9-%3eLCE1%3b%2b43.LP%3f%40083%3a&RE=IN&RI=1877039&Preview=False&DistributionActionID=322208&Action=Follow+Link
http://SSA.pr-optout.com/Tracking.aspx?Data=HHL%3d%3a164%3d9-%3eLCE1%3b%2b43.LP%3f%40083%3a&RE=IN&RI=1877039&Preview=False&DistributionActionID=322207&Action=Follow+Link
http://www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount
http://SSA.pr-optout.com/Tracking.aspx?Data=HHL%3d%3a164%3d9-%3eLCE1%3b%2b43.LP%3f%40083%3a&RE=IN&RI=1877039&Preview=False&DistributionActionID=322206&Action=Follow+Link


This communication produced and disseminated at U.S. taxpayer expense.

If you would rather not receive future communications from Social Security Administration, let us know by clicking here. 
Social Security Administration, 3409 Annex 6401 Security Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21235 United States


